
Dear Friends 

During this time, we struggle with many dilemmas.  There are lack of resources, non-adherence to 

medications or following simple advice to stay safe. 

This is compounded by communication barriers and the cost of care. Continuing partnerships with 

work colleagues, friends and supporters is not easy – even when we share the same faith.  

This Easter is an opportunity to bring our concerns and dilemmas and failures once again to that 

Cross of Calvary and that empty tomb.  This represents God's love for all people, including and 

especially the most impoverished and marginalised...the Cross that speaks of hope.  

May God bless, refresh and encourage you this Easter  as you bring yourself and the challenges 

you're facing to the Cross of Christ. 

 

 In Christ 

 Kapil Sharma 

 Human Development & Community Services 

 


